
 

 

  

                          Speakers 

Monthly Meetings are held on the first Thursday of the month at 2pm in 

the Methodist Church, Station Road, Cheadle Hulme, SK8 7AL. 

 

  

      September  7th          A   walk  around England      Derek Poulson 

A humorous look at dialects. 

 

      October 5th                      Contact the Elderly              Prabina Lord-Doyle 

This is National Charity which has been bringing friendship to lonely and isolated older people for 

over 52 years 
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Committee News 

Gaynor Johnson has left the Committee although she will continue to lead the Tai Chi group.  We would 

like to thank Gaynor for her input but, unfortunately, this leaves us looking for someone else to co-

ordinate the groups. 

Barry Richards has been co-opted on to the Committee. 

Discussion Group. 

 

Unfortunately, due to lack of support, the Discussion Group has decided to disband. Tegwen 

Roberts writes: óit is sad that Cheadle Hulme U3A is unable to sustain such a group at a time 

when there are so many interesting topics which could be discussedô.  

 

Website 

The new website chu3a.org.uk is now up and running.  When you visit the home page, please click on 

the white circle containing the down-pointing arrow to access the site.  The site has yet to be fully 

populated with information but it does contain some fine black and white pictures of Cheadle Hulme in 

past years. 

If you have information that should be displayed on the website, please send it to Barry Richards 

barryrichards@mac.com. 



Future Monthly Meeting Speakers. 

 

The following speakers have been booked for monthly meetings: 

 

November 2nd     The  History of Abney Hall    Estelle Weiner     

December 7th    The Conchords  Harmony Quartet 

The Conchords is a barbers shop/acapella group.  Audience participation is featured! 

 

Events 

 

Matinee performance of Oklahoma! at the Plaza, Stockport.  

Saturday 28th October.  2.15pm.   

Details from Pat Vermes (291 1527). 

Rogers & Hammersteinôs musical is a joyous celebration of frontier life combining romance and 

passion in the Oklahoma territory of the 1900s as it comes to life with a timeless score presented 

by the acclaimed Stockport Operatic Society.  It includes unforgettable songs such as óOh What A 

Beautiful Morningô, óThe Surrey With The Fringe On Topô and, of course, óOklahoma!ô. 

 

 

 

  A visit to Tatton House and Gardens  

Thursday, November 30th. 

20 places have been reserved for lunch at the Gardenerôs Cottage restaurant at 12 noon, followed 

by a tour of the mansion at 2 p.m. 

Cost: Ã9.50    Car Park:Ã6.00     Plus cost of lunch. 

Car share possible .  More details at the September meeting. 

Groups 

Craft Group 

Tuesday 12th September- Bring along a craft! 

Tuesday 26th September - Card making - 'Stamping and Stencils' 

Tuesday 10th October - Bring along a craft! 

Tuesday 24th October - 'No Sew Owls' 

Tuesday 7th November -  Bring along a craft! 

Tuesday 21st November - 'Christmas Cards'  

Tuesday 5th December - 'Star Books'  

Contact Carole Pilkington. 



Groups 

Technology for Everyone. 

We resume our meetings on Tuesdays at 2.00 pm in October:  

3rd October:  Helen Griffiths will give a talk on Dementia: not just a memory problem. 

7th November:  Jim Hansonôs talk is entitled Domestic Refrigeration. 

5th December:  John Leigh will tell us about the Narnia Project. 

 

Thursday Evening Dining 

On July 20th we are going to The Hesketh pub in Cheadle Hulme ï 6.15pm for 6.30pm.  Carvery Ã8 
(other alternatives available).  Numbers please at the meeting on July 6th or by Tuesday July 18th.  

Organisers: Margaret & George Rogers  

 

Strollers 1 

Wednesday September 13th.  A walk to Fernilee.  Meet at Swann Lane URC at 10.15 for 10.30am start. 

Walk leader:  Betty Mandl  

 

Strollers 2 

On Sept 13th, Strollers 2 are going to Bruntwood Park, having coffee at The Vinery and lunch at 

TableTable.  As usual we meet at Heald Green Village Hall car park at 10.15 to leave at 10.30am. 

The walk leaders are Margaret and George Rogers  

 

Family & Social History. 

Friday 29th September; Samuel Oldknow, introduction to Marple  with Kathryn Procter  

Friday 27th October;  People I have met  - Barbara Fraser 

Friday 24th November . Christmas Event. 

Friday 26th January 2018;  The History  of Quilting. 

 

Church Visiting 

Tuesday 31st  October.  Cheadle Mosque.  10.15am at the  mosque. The visit will include a sandwich 
lunch. 

Contact:  Chris Read  

 

Computer Group  

The Autumn Session will be starting again in September (4th Tuesday, as usual), so let us know 

a.s.a.p. about any particular items you want help with and we'll build them into our programme. 

For those of us who have problems in understanding some of the modern technology we use daily, 

or if your understanding has grasped some of these technologies and you are prepared to share it 

with others, then the computer club is for you.  The Computer Club meets in Caf® Unity, Heald 

Green on the 4th Tuesday of each month at 10:00 a.m., until 12:00 noon.  We are based in the 1st 

Floor Computer Suite and a stair lift is available. 

Cost is Ã3 per session (to cover room hire), paid to Caf® Unity at their caf® till.  Tea and coffee can 

be purchased and taken upstairs before we start, if you wish, or during the meeting. 

Come and join us. No prior appointment is required. 



Local Amateur Theatre 

Friday 15th September;  Jeeves and Wooster in Perfect Nonsense by the Goodale Brothers at the 

Garrick, Stockport at 7.30pm.  Tickets Ã10.  Booking 6th July and  3rd August.                                                     

A superbly madcap farce featuring P.G.Wodehouseôs immortal characters.  Join aristocratic fool 

Bertie Wooster and his dutiful valet Jeeves as a country house weekend takes a turn for the worse 

 

Friday 6th October 2017;  óMuch Ado About Nothingô   by William Shakespeare  at the Players Theatre. 

Booking 7th September   Tickets Ã9.00.    Start 7.45pm 

 

Friday 17th November 2017;  óBette & Joanô    by Anton Burge  at Chads.  A Studio Production 

Booking 5th October and 2nd November.  Tickets Ã9.50.   Start 7.45pm.   

Contact:  Derek Moffitt   

 

The Music Appreciation Group will re-commence on 18th September, and thereafter on the third 

Monday each month, in the homes of members. 

 

18th September - Beethoven and his Contemporaries.    

Bob Bromilow.  3 Crossways, Ladybrook Road, Bramhall.  

 

16th October -  Morning, Noon and Night 

Terry Bridal. 70 Blenheim Road, Cheadle Hulme.  

 

20th November - Pick and Mix 

John Kenny. 85 Abingdon Road, Bramhall.  

 

18th December - Music for Christmas, Bring a CD  

John Kenny,  85 Abingdon Road, Bramhall.  

 

 

Art Appreciation 

 

Thursday October 19th - All you ever wanted to know about Modern Art but were afraid to ask  

explained by Michael Simpson of The Lowry. 

 

Thursday 16th November - The Fourth Plinth.  Barry Richards talks about the artworks that have 

appeared in Trafalgar Square. 

 

December meeting to be announced. 

Contact:  Bernadette Murray-Robb  

 

Board Games 

 

On Wednesday 27th September we will play Upwords. 

Contact:   Philippa Fitzpatrick  

 

Photography 

 

Tuesday 12th September at 10.00am in the Caf® Unity, Heald Green. 



Looking Back 

On Saturday July 20th , a group of members went on a trip to Gordale to see the Exhibition of 

Wildlife Art.  The exhibition was of a very high standard (with appropriately high prices).  There 

was talk of repeating the trip next year, though perhaps shortening the time at Gordale and adding 

a visit to somewhere else for those who have limited interest in horticulture.  

Betty Mandl and Derek Moffitt trying out one of the more ornate garden 

arbours at Gordale.  

Photo:  John Broadbent. 

On July 11th, a group of us had an interesting and enjoyable trip to Ribchester followed by a 

guided tour of Browsholme House.  The weather was not kind, but we, nevertheless, were able to 

appreciate the beauty of Ribchester, the attractions of the Roman museum, and the treasures of 

Browsholme.   Some of us hope to go back when the sun is shining! 

Photo:  Pat Vermes 


